
Upcoming Events

Resurrection & St. Patrick
HS Student Services
presents Screen
Dependence
February 27, 2027
6:30 p.m. @ RES Library
RSVP Online

Trivia Night
March 22, 2024
RES Cafeteria

RSVP ONLINE TO
OUR EVENTS AT:
RESHS.ORG

February 23, 2024 | President Update

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue our

partnership in forming the young women entrusted to our

care, I am providing a brief update on the latest

developments and upcoming events.

Teaching and Learning
Academic Approach provided Data-Driven Instructional

Conferences to teachers on February 21, 2024.

Academic Approach will help faculty gather and analyze

student data. Using Academic Approach’s robust suite of

reports, faculty will be able to view student testing data

and draw insights into students’ college-readiness.

School leaders and the Math Department teachers

attended an all-day virtual First Education Math Summit

Resurrection
C O L L E G E  P R E P

Spring Musical
March 22 - 24, 2024
RES Little Theater

https://www.reshs.org/


late last week to become immersed in the insights of renowned educators and mathematicians
who have championed the cause of building thinking classrooms and productive struggle. Math
teachers explored strategies and techniques to encourage student thinking and productive
struggle among Res students, enabling them to grapple with complex problems and develop
resilience in the face of challenges.
 
Mission and Ministry
Complementing our service and spiritual work is also the expansion of our environmental
initiative. A new partnership with Green Grease and Loyola University is turning used grease
into biofuel. In conjunction with our 'One Book, One School' program focused on environmental
stewardship, we're planning a Chicago River clean-up, reinforcing our commitment to ecological
responsibility.

Buildings and Grounds
Fire System: We are still on track with the installation set for the first week of March.
Campus Lights: We are still about 6 weeks until the repair and installation of phase one.
GardaWorld: Our partnership with GardaWorld was commended this week!  We will have
two security personnel from 7:00 am - 7:00 pm and on weekends as needed.  This week,
and into next, their team will become acquainted with our campus layout, gain a greater
understanding of our specific procedures and practices, and assess our overall security
needs.   

 

Business Office
Tuition assistance applications are due on
February 29, 2024. If you have specific
questions about any tuition related matters,
please do not hesitate to contact our
Business Services Manager, Veronica
Romero at vromero@reshs.org.

The tentative 2024-25 school year calendar
is available online at:
https://www.reshs.org/about/calendar

Next week, we will have more updates on
the ongoing projects and information on
our strategic plan. Feel free to contact me
with any questions or concerns.

In De La Salle,
Dr. Rick Piwowarski | President
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